
10/31/22: Updates. As of July 2022, House Bill 975 (Act 61) makes it a felony of the third degree for 
caretakers to have sexual intercourse, deviate sexual intercourse or indecent contact with a care-dependent 
person who receives care. Please note: nothing in our policies has changed, just the legal charges attached 
to such abuse. If you would like to opt-out of text messages, please call 570-385-2818. 

 


